
1 
Press release Busworld Europe 2021 – 19.03.2021 
Press contact: Inge Buytaert – inge@busworld.org - +32(0)471.215.474 

 

    
 

Press release Busworld Europe 2021                                         19.03.2021  

 

 
Busworld Europe 2021 cancelled  
 
 

With pain in their heart Busworld decided to cancel Busworld Europe 2021.  

For the Busworld Team, the event is more than just business, it’s a passion. When the customers are 

happy, Busworld is happy. Literally everything was done to avoid having to take this decision. 

But reality cannot be changed. And reality at this moment is that Busworld cannot fully guarantee its 

exhibitors that the visitors will join the show in October in the usual numbers. Because there is no 

way of predicting travel restrictions. And there is no way to measure the willingness to travel of the 

visitors with the negative impact of covid-19 on their business results for more than a year now. 

There is too much uncertainty. 

Although the prospects were positive in the beginning of the year, the promised speed of the 

vaccination campaigns , especially in Europe, were not met at all. And since the preparations to 

participate to a trade show start at least six months before the actual show takes place, there are too 

many question marks for our exhibitors.  

So, even though it would have been perfectly possible from a practical side to organise a trade show 

with the utmost respect for everyone’s safety, the bullet was bitten today and a sensible but tough 

decision was made: Busworld cancels its 2021 edition. And this in the year of its 50th birthday, a very 

black page in its history, no doubt. The decision was made with full support of Busworld’s main 

exhibitors. They respected and agreed with the decision and all assured that they will be present at 

the next edition in 2023. 

Some smaller, alternative events might take place in the ‘Busworld period’ of October 2021. So keep 

an eye on all Busworld communication.  

Mieke Glorieux concluded: “Our thoughts go out to the whole industry, who has suffered severely for 

over a year now. We said it before and we keep saying that we are all in this together! Today we 

bring you bad news, tomorrow is another day. We are agile. And we’ll be back!”  

The next edition of Busworld Europe will take place in Brussels from 7 to 12 October 2023. 

 
***  
 
Note to the editors 
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Our doors are always open for questions or quotes. Do not hesitate to contact us personally. 
 
Busworld started its journey in 1971 and has completed 50 years of success. It’s the most recognized 
international exhibition in the world exclusively for the bus and coach industry. The mother exhibition is 
Busworld Europe with a worldwide coverage. Other current satellite exhibitions in 2021 are Central Asia 
and Southeast Asia in . In 2022 North America, Turkey, India and Russia are on the agenda.  
 

 


